
 

 
 
 
 
4th August 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

AS and A Level Results 2022 
 
 

Please be advised that students and parents may come to school on Thursday 18th August 
2022 to collect AS and A Level examination results in the school.  
 

• Year 14 A2 results will be available from 9.15am onwards in the assembly hall 
 

• Year 13 AS results will be available from 9.15am onwards in the assembly hall 
 

Please note: Year 13 AS students wishing to progress to Year 14 A2 courses must have 

obtained AS results which would provide a sufficient foundation for further study. If we have 

concerns in relation to a student’s results or progression to Year 14, the student and their 

parents will be invited by telephone to attend an interview in the school with a senior member 

of staff on Friday 19th August or Monday 22nd August onwards. 

 

Tea, coffee and croissants will be available from 9.00am to help all relax, enjoy and celebrate 

the success of our students – students and their parents/guardians are warmly welcome. 

     
Yours faithfully 

 
P Stuart 
Principal 
 
 


